
 

 

          Room 5     
newsletter term 3 2020 

Welcome back to all of you in Term 3, 2020. It’s good to be back to some 

sort of normal routine after the disruption over the last 3 months! 

                            

 
 

DLD provocations 

Each Tuesday afternoon, we begin 

Discovery Learning sessions with an 

activity designed to provoke wonder, 

curiosity and experimentation. This 

term has begun with music in art, and 

problem-solving. 

 

 
   

Numeracy Skills 

Students will be working on 

developing their numeracy knowledge 

and strategies for working with 

proportion and ratio. They will learn 

about halves and quarters of objects 

and sets. We will also be doing some 

work on reflective symmetry (halves 

of objects). 

 
 

Reports  
This term about 12 children are due for 

reports. If you did not get a report last 

term, you will need to book an interview 

later in the term when the notes go home. 

 

Class Facebook Group 
This is running very well, and I love seeing 

your likes and comments! We now have 42 

members representing most families in the 

classroom.  
 



 

 

Art Show 
 

Every second year, MPS has an Art 

Show, where the children’s 

artworks are showcased. Now that 

Room 5 has a wet area and water 

supply, we will go full-steam ahead 

this term to create some 

masterpieces!! 

 

 
 

School Photos 
These will be taken on Tuesday 11th 

August 

 

 

Thank you for taking the 
time to read this ☺ 
If you have any questions 
or concerns, please send me 
a private message or pop 
in to the office to make a 
time for a meeting. 
Cheers, 
Debbie Carman 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 


